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To:  	The Honorable President and Members of Council
From:  	Jake Pawlak, Director, Approved
 Date:  August 24, 2023
 Re: 	Acting Pay Requests

Dear President and Members of Council:
This Communication is being forwarded to Council per the Acting Pay Policy, effective 6/28/2018.  
The Office of Management and Budget is submitting acting pay requests on behalf of: 
The Mayor’s Office for Audrey Wells, Michelle King
Innovation & Performance for James Hobai
Public Works for Michael Schmitt, Jarrett Bogdanski, Ed Cox 
The acting pay requests have been approved by the Mayor’s Office and the Office of Management & Budget.
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